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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1274 modifies eligibility for OHLAP. Beginning with students who enroll in the program in 

the 2022-23 school year, the bill requires students who have graduated within the previous 3 

years from a high school or OSSM to have a composite score of 22 or higher on the ACT test. 

 

Based on the ACT scores of our Oklahoma’s Promise students from the 2021 high school 

graduating class who completed the high school requirements to qualify for the scholarship, we 

estimate that about two-thirds (67%) would have been disqualified by the requirement for a 

minimum 22 ACT score. In the high school graduating class of 2021, we had about 6,300 

students complete the requirements for the scholarship. Based on our estimate, about 4,200 

would have been disqualified by the 22 ACT requirement. 

 

FY’23 Impact: None, see notes 

 

Full Year Impact: None, see notes 
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